
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Griffin and Phoenix Visit to Burnham on Sea: Friday 24th May 

 

To conclude our topic of ‘At the Seaside’, we are planning on taking Griffin Class and 

Phoenix Class to Burnham-on-Sea for on Friday 24th May.  We will be visiting Burnham’s 

Esplanade, playing on the beach, enjoying a Punch and Judy show and having an ice-cream.  

We intend to go whatever the weather so please ensure your child comes to school 

wearing either sun cream and a sun hat or has a raincoat and wellies.   

 

Your child will need a packed lunch and a water bottle, though if they are entitled to a 

free school meal (which is all children in years 1 and 2) we can arrange for them to have a 

packed lunch with either a ham or cheese sandwich. If we have not heard from you by 

Friday 17th May, we will assume your child is bringing their own packed lunch.  

  

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning before the end of the school day.    

The cost of the trip is £6.00.  Please sign up and pay through Parent Pay.  
 

If you have any buckets and spades that you would be happy for us to take with us that 

would be great.  Please make sure these are clearly named and we will do our best to 

return them safely at the end of the day.   
 

Please don’t hesitate to ask if you have any questions.  

 

Kind regards,  

 
 

Mrs Stockham, Miss Tunks and Mrs Latham 

 


